
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

Dear Quadra Community, 
 
I had an amazing night last Friday watching the annual QGT show with my son.  Our students displayed a 
fantastic array of talent/skills and abilities!  The presentation was, dare I say, even better than last 
year’s.  Kudos to all our fabulously talented students and the incredible parents who support them.  A 
special thank you to the few parents who put in may hours collecting videos and putting them together. 
 
Today, our grade 5s had a great day of outdoor activities as part of their leaving celebration.  All our 4/5 
teachers worked diligently to provide a ‘fun fest’ for our students.  We had a trivia station, field games, a 
photo booth, a dance party and a dunk tank… the students also got to eat at ‘Taco Revolution’ for 
lunch!!  A huge thanks to our PAC for sponsoring this event.  Kudos to our teachers for 
arranging/organizing an event that our students will be talking about for a long time.  I also wanted to 
thank the parent volunteers who spent the whole day helping to run our stations!! 
 
On another note, we had two constables from VicPD at the school on Thursday ticketing speeding 
vehicles.  Unlike other times they have set up here this year, they came at the end of the school day.  
One of the constables asked to speak to me and requested I send something out in my weekly 
communication to parents after explaining to me that more than a few of the folks he was ticketing 
were from our school community.  Please give yourselves ample time to get to the school during pick 
up/drop off times.  Quadra is located on an extremely busy corner and we all need to ensure student 
safety is our main priority. 
 
Next week, we will be putting out our lost and found items for the final time.  As usual, we will place all 
items on tables at the front of the school and anything left over on the morning of the 24th of June will 
be donated.  If your student is missing their favourite (fill in the blank here), please have a look for it 
prior to the 24th. 
 

Looking Ahead: 
 June 20  

o Father’s Day 

 June 21 

o National Indigenous People’s Day 

 June 22-24   

o Grade 4/5 Cycling BC iRide 

 June 24 

o Final Instructional Day 

From Our Wonderful PAC: 
 
As school lets out for the summer, volunteers are needed to water the gardens that resulted from 

lots of hard work this year. If you’re able to help out, there is a key in the shed for turning on the 

water. Please email bonniedavisonhome@gmail.com for the code to the shed and additional 

information. 

mailto:bonniedavisonhome@gmail.com


 

From Our School District: 

Please click on the following pdf for a letter from our school district about next year’s safe 

return to school: 

 

 

 

June 2021 Snapshot 

Hello Summer! 

Warm weather and long sunny days free of the demands of school work can provide more opportunities 

for you to connect with your children while  

you appreciate what the summer season has to offer; and why it might be okay to let your children have 

some time to get a little bored this summer! 

June 2021 Snapshot 

 

Have a Wonderful, Safe Weekend, 

http://cm.pn/6y29


Connor McCoy 
Principal 


